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Unurglinpny Bishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate
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On nccasion, we receive invitations from the Executive Committee's of
the church organizations of our communities to preside at their various

functions.
To avoid irregularities we suggest that you imstruct in writing the Church

organizations functioning under the responsibility of the Parish Priest or
Parish Council that any invitation to the Primate should be made through the

Priest or Parish Council, as the case may be.
DPlease forward to us a copy of the letter sent to church organizations,

indicating on our copy, the executive bodies nf those orgaﬁizatinns to whom
the letters are sent.

With blessings,

Bishop Torkom




